
 
 

 
 
 
September 7, 2021 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
The City of Racine has received Amendment No. 2 from AECOM for continued services 
addressing flow exceedances in sanitary sewer moratorium areas, particularly in the vicinity of 
Goold St. and Main St.  The continued professional services will assist the City in developing 
plans for, and responding to, flow exceedances to the satisfaction of the Racine Wastewater 
Utility.  The plan to mitigate these exceedances will ensure that sanitary sewer moratoriums will 
not be imposed for new extensions of sanitary sewer service for new development. 
 
Services by AECOM in this regard include:  evaluating storage concepts in the area of Main 
Street and Goold Street, assessing flow metering data in order to produce a preliminary design of 
a selected concept, and conceptual design of alternatives.  
 
Amendment No. 2 to the proposal is in the not to exceed mount of $19,917.00 and funding is 
available in Org-Obj 40101 52100.  If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to 
authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to sign Amendment No. 2. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Ara Molitor 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
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